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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair
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IMPORTANT EVENTS
Dine & Dash – Thanksgiving Luncheon

Dash into the Hunt Community Center on November 22nd from 11:00 AM 
– 2:00 PM. Dine, mix, and mingle with your neighbors and enjoy a 
Thanksgiving lunch hosted by JBC Family Housing.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Just a reminder, JBC residents are responsible for the weeding of their 
�owerbeds and shrub trimming as stated in the community handbook. 
Davey Landscaping does provide shrub trimming twice per year; spring 
and fall.  

Storage of Boats, RVs, trailers, and other recreational vehicles are not 
permitted in the housing areas. Residents are asked to make arrangements for 
the storage of these items with Outdoor Recreation or o�-base. Recreational 
vehicles can be parked at your home for 24 hours before and after use. 

If you are parking in the street, you must be parked with the �ow of tra�c.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to our management o�ce at 
864-768-3300.

PET OF THE MONTH
Kelly Roush’s cat Minnie

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Vicki Rojas

Vicki is a Resident Service Specialist here at Joint Base 
Charleston Family Housing. She has two children, 7 and 10 
months old, and her favorite holiday is Halloween.  Vicki 
loves her co-workers and the teamwork present on-base. 
Vicki comes from a military family, so she enjoys being 
able to give back to those who serve.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
Check out all of the new line-striping throughout the community! Last 
month during Hunt Helping Hands, the JBC Team along with the MHO 
team painted all of the parking lots, crosswalks, and areas in front of the 
stop signs. Enjoy the photos from our event!

NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL VETERANS AND
MILITARY FAMILIES MONTH

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm
O�ce Number: 864-768-3300
Email: JBCContact@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @JBCFamilyHousing 
Website: JBCharlestonFamilyHousing.com

Sandra Berkos
Community Director

Janice Ryan
Community Manager

Amy Blount
Resident Service Specialist 

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Kathleen Dakin
Resident Service Specialist 

Lauren Crawford
Resident Service Specialist 

Madalyn Freitag
Resident Service Specialist 



CONNECT WITH US! @JBCFamilyHousing @JBCFamilyHousing
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